
 
 
 

December 18, 2006 
 
BY ELECTRONIC FILING TO filings@psc.state.fl.us
 
Ms. Beth Salak, Director of Competitive Markets 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Gerald L. Gunter Building, Room 270 
Tallahassee, FL  32399-0850 
 
 Re: Commission Order No. PSC-03-1469-FOF-TL 
  
Dear Ms. Bayó: 
 

In response to the Commission’s Order No. PSC-03-1469-FOF-TL, Elantic 
Telecom, Inc. attests that its intrastate switched access expense reduction is $100 or less 
per month. 

 
Please contact me at 757.248.4160 or sperkins@cavtel.com if you have any 

questions or if you need any further information.  Thank you for your time and attention. 
 
      Sincerely, 

 
s/ Stephen T. Perkins 
 

      Stephen T. Perkins 
      General Counsel 
 
cc: Mr. Frank Trueblood (BY FAX) 

   
1319 Ingleside Road            Norfolk, Virginia 23502-1914 
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